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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

We have had a fun filled week at Stanton Bridge 
this week!  Year 3 went out on their trip to      
Birmingham—beginning by catching the train into 
the city.  As part of their topic ’Globetrotters’ 
they explored man-made and natural landmarks 
such as The Bullring, the library and St. Martin’s 
Church in the city centre.   They also observed 
and sketched the architecture of the amazing 
buildings ready to use in their learning for the 
rest of the term.  

We also celebrated National Teacher’s day where 
we reflected on the amazing job that teachers do 
every day!  We are so very lucky at Stanton 
Bridge to have a team of dedicated staff who   
always go above and beyond for our pupils.  

Finally, on Thursday we celebrated National      
Poetry day where Miss Cooper shared some poems 
all about school.  Pupils have been challenged to 
write their own poetry about life at Stanton 
Bridge and we can’t wait to read them! 

Next week, on Monday, there is a coffee morning 
being held for World Mental Health Day.  We   
invite all parents and carers to come along and 
join us to find out more about the support      
available to both adults and children.   

 

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

Headteacher  

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 

Teacher Training Days will be   
Monday 17th October 2022 and    

Tuesday 18th October 2022 
 
Autumn half term holiday begins on    
Monday 24th October 2022 and ends on 
Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
Children return to school on Monday 31st  
October 2022 
 
Last day of the Autumn term  is Friday 
16th December 2022 and the Christmas   
Holiday begins on   Monday 19th       
December 2022 ending Monday January 
2nd 2023 
 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who 
gained School Star status for 

Children Who are a Good Role Model 

1N: Safaa 1F: Omnia 

2P:  Krish 2M: Gurseen 

3L: Hayaa 3W:  Mamahil 

4B: Umayya 4X: Said 

5A: Veni 5G: Mia 

6S: Solaiman 6M:  Ahlaam 

BREAKFAST WILL BE PROVIDED!  

 
Leading Parent  
Partnership Award 
 
A reminder to parents that we as a school are 
preparing to apply for the Leading parent 
partnership award. We are delighted to say 
we are making good progress in achieving the 
award, and are on course to receive verifica-
tion soon. We will keep you posted on this.  
 
Thank you for all the support! 

 
World Mental Health Day 

 
We will be holding a coffee morning on Monday 
10th October from 8.45-9.30am. You will have 
the opportunity to take part in some meditation 
and mindfulness activities. All parents are     
welcome!  



 

 
 
 

 
 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for  Autumn Term 1, week 4 
 
Miss Walford’s Class Year 3 have held onto 
the lead for another week but snapping at 
their heels is Miss Akthar’s Class—Year 5.  
There are four classes jostling for third 
place. 
 
Who will take the lead next week? Will it 
be a class who gets a perfect 100% attend-
ance? 
 
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  

into school with your 
child. 
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